[Patron Name] [Address or Email]

Dear [Patron Name],

Thank you for reaching out to share your experience at our Summer Storytime on July 8. We appreciate your engagement with the library and your thoughtful expression of concern.

At Perry Public Library, we strive to create programs that reflect our commitment to inclusion, respect, and the freedom to read. We understand that families have a wide range of values and beliefs, and we sincerely appreciate your perspective as a parent.

The book selected for this storytime, *My Shadow is Purple* by Scott Stuart, was chosen for its empowering message about being true to oneself, respecting others, and building inclusive communities. While it addresses gender expression and stereotypes, the story is ultimately about kindness, belonging, and embracing individuality, values that we aim to reflect in our library programs for all ages.

Please know that it is not the library's intent to promote any particular agenda. Our goal is to foster curiosity, empathy, and learning by offering diverse books and stories that represent the broad experiences of our community. We also recognize that parents play a vital role in deciding what is right for their own children, and we respect that deeply.

Your feedback has been shared with the Board of Trustees and library staff. We will take your comments into consideration as we plan future storytime programs. Above all, we remain committed to providing a welcoming environment where all families feel respected and supported.

Thank you again for taking the time to share your thoughts with us.

Sincerely,
Board of Trustees
Perry Public Library